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Docket Nos. 50-003
50-247
and -286

The Honorable Benjamin A. Gilman
United States House of Representatives
Washington, D. C. 20515

Dear Congressman Gilman:

This is in response to your February 26, 1980 transmittal which enclosed
a February 18, 1980 letter to the NRC from Z. E. Fleisher, Corresponding
Secretary of the West Branch Conservation Association.

Enclosed is a copy of Mr. Denton's reply to Mr. Fleisher.

I trust that your constituent will find that we have provided the material
he requested. It is regrettable that it was not possible to get them to
him in time for his February 26 meeting, as he had requested.

Sincerely,

(Signed) E. Xevin Cornell

‘v William J. Dircks
Acting Executive Director
for Operations

Enclosure:

Director, NRR reply
dated March 25, 1980
without enclosures
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